
From: Patricia Ressler-Billion  
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 6:27 PM 
To: Lazarus, Howard <HLazarus@a2gov.org>; Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) <CTaylor@a2gov.org>; 
Kailasapathy, Sumi <SKailasapathy@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Proposed housing development 

 

Are you seriously considering approving the 617 bedroom 

development?  Before approval is granted, please fix the current 

traffic situation, abuse of our roads, erosion of our 

neighborhood, and increase in risks to our safety. Laws are 

constantly being broken by the truckers who haul to the 

development sites and more traffic in the area (Pontiac 

Trail/Barton Drive)has only added to the running of red lights, 

speeding, and disrespect for the people who live here. 

 

Before approving, or even considering more development, while 

at least three are in process, please ASSESS the current situation 

: traffic; safety; environmental impact; integrity of 

neighborhood.  Then we'll talk. 

 

Patricia Ressler-Billion 

1827 Pontiac Trail  Ann Arbor  
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